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 The latest in a series of posts relating to the environment, 
Bethlehem’s Climate 

Action Plan, and Bethlehem’s Environmental Advisory Council  

Easy to forget about this with all the drama going on. 
But this is historic! Don’t miss! 

Press Release: 

June 9, 2020  

City of Bethlehem to host first public forum on Climate Action 
Plan Online 

Mayor Bob Donchez announced today that the City of Bethlehem will 
host an online forum on Wednesday, June 17, to inform the public of the 
development of the City’s Climate Action Plan. The Plan, which will be 
developed throughout 2020, will outline measures, policies, and 
strategies the City can support to reduce Bethlehem’s contribution to 
climate change and to adapt to the risks of a changing climate, such as 
extreme temperatures. 

To maximize accessibility, the 90-minute virtual meeting will be held 
twice, at both 12:00pm and 5:30pm. Each session will cover the same 
content. Members of the public are encouraged to register for the session 
that is most convenient for them at the following web 
address: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/rt/7859566807906925067 

Bethlehem’s Climate Action Plan will establish local priorities for 
reducing the greenhouse gas emissions that contribute to global climate 
change while locally improving public health, protecting Bethlehem’s 
environment, and strengthening the city’s economy. The Plan will also 
include a climate hazard vulnerability assessment and outline measures, 
policies, and strategies the City, its businesses, and residents can take to 
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reduce climate-related risks, such as increased flooding and extreme 
temperatures. 

At the June 17 forum the City and consultants WSP and Nurture Nature 
Center will introduce the climate action planning process and provide 
information about actions the City has already taken to address climate 
change. Participants will then be asked to share their thoughts on the 
goals and priorities they hope to see reflected in the plan which will be 
released in early 2021. 

The public can learn more about the planning process and provide 
additional input via a short online survey at the following web 
address: https://www.bethlehem-pa.gov/Public-Works/Climate-Action-
Plan 

The City of Bethlehem has a long history of supporting climate action 
and leading by example. The Mayor and City Council have committed 
Bethlehem to the Global Covenant of Mayors for Climate and Energy, the 
We Are Still In initiative, the Sierra Club’s Mayors For 100% Clean 
Energy, and the Mayors National Climate Action Agenda. The City 
government has also implemented numerous greenhouse gas reduction 
initiatives, ranging from energy efficiency to renewable energy 
purchasing, which have reduced the City’s contribution to climate change 
from municipal operations 37 percent from 2005 to 2017. 

Bethlehem City Council unanimously passed a Resolution endorsing the 
creation of a Climate Action Plan. Mayor Donchez’s administration, 
through the Public Works department, issued a request for proposals for 
climate action plan preparation in June 2019. Bethlehem-based 
engineering firm WSP and science-based community center Nurture 
Nature Center, located in Easton, were selected as consultants to develop 
the Plan in 2020 with input from Bethlehem’s public, businesses and 
stakeholders. 
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